
Family Law - New Case Progression Rules

After Octobher 2008, new rules for any Judicial Separation and Divorce applications commenced in the Circuit Court.Â 
These rules are intended to speed up family law applications, by allowing either party to bring applications to push their
case forward.Â  It also allows a meeting with the County Registrar before a case is listed for hearing to ensure that both
parties have all their paperwork in order and to clarify any issues between the parties.
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